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December 2, 2002

Beckenhauer Construction, Inc.
190I Riverside Blvd.
Norfolk, NE 68702

Dear Buster,

I have been meaning to drop you a line and let you know how much I
appreciated working with your company on our present project. I really
appreciated the willingness in which your staff dealt with my concerns and
the flexibility they showed in solving problems. I felt the project was
finished in a reasonably good time and the finished product seems to be
excellent.

I especially appreciated the efforts of Greg Schaffer to work with us and
make things right. Please thank the crew for a job well done.

Sincerely, r)
j!-k j;', _J6.,,)"----'
Tom Kunkel
Superintendent of Schools
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